
 

November 2021 

Dear Confirmation Candidate and Parents,  

This school year you will be preparing for the Sacrament of Confirmation, which will be 

celebrated the weekend of April 30th. Times of the Liturgy will be confirmed in the New Year, 

based on government safety portocols.  

To be eligible for our Confirmation Program, all young people must have the registration form 

filled out and returned by Monday, December 13th, if they are intending to be Confirmed this 

school year. The online form can be found here: https://forms.gle/Xpb5JdbEjoa3YXfz8 . 

Please ensure the form is filled out correctly and a baptismal certificate is attached (if the 

baptismal parish is not Most Blessed Sacrament Parish or Sacred Heart Parish).  

For those students who have already received the Sacrament of Confirmation (rite other 

than Roman Catholic), who would usually receive a blessing at the Confirmation Liturgy, will 

not be able to do so due to the Covid-19 precautions in place.  

The Confirmation Program consists of:  

- Virtual Classroom visits by the parish staff/volunteers  

- Attendance on our online Confirmation preparation sessions (5 in total) and/or a full day in-

person retreat. Based on Covid-19 restrictions in the New Year.  

More information will sent out once all registration forms are received December 13th. A 

webinar parent meeting will be sent out by email early January with all of the information 

you need to know. Due to Covid-19, there are safety precautions that will be in place for this 

year’s Confirmation cohort. However, if you have any questions about Confirmation prior to 

that, please call the Parish Office or contact Rachel McNamara @ 

blessedsacramentyouth@hotmail.com. We look forward to working with this year’s 

Confirmation candidates.  

Yours in Christ, 
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